
Alaska Pharmacists Association

February 19, 2014

Honorable Steve Thompson
Alaska House of Representatives
State Capital Room 500
Juneau, AK 99801

RE: House Bill 269
Provides Protection for Health Care Providers Licensed in Another State Doing Pro Bono
Work in Alaska

Dear Representative Thompson,

The Alaska Pharmacists Association (AKPhA) is in support of HB 269. AKPhA represents
phannacists throughout the state in various practice areas. The association thanks you for
introducing HB 269 and urges the Alaska Legislature to pass HB 269. Extending the immunity
protection provided in ASO9.65.300 to courtesy license holders will encourage health care
providers to travel to Alaska and provide care to underserved populations.

The association plans to continue following the progress of HB 269.
Please let us know if we can be of assistance in passing this legislation.

Sincerely,

Julie McDonald, Pharm.D.
President

E-mail: akphrmcyiaIaska.net
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